
Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

For the parents of Year 6 children, the Leavers’ Assembly will take place on 

Tuesday 22nd July at 9.30am.  We look forward to seeing you there and don’t 

forget to bring some tissues!    
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Summer Holidays  

We are drawing near to the end of 

another busy and successful year.  Well 

done to all the children – you have 

achieved wonderful things this year and 

a big thank you to all the parents and 

carers for your ongoing support.  Please 

remember that school finishes promptly 

at 3.25pm (Nursery – Y2) or 3.30pm 

Years 3 – 6 on Tuesday 22nd July.    

Summer Fair 

Thank you so much for everyone who 

attended our Summer Fair and to 

everyone who donated bottles for 

the tombola.  It was a lovely event 

and we raised £288 for school fund. 

All the dates for the year are on the school website, following this link: 
https://www.stpaulsnevileroad.co.uk/page/dates-for-the-year/140458 
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